
CAR PARK 

Thank you for the parents who are following the guidance 

relating to the car park. We will continue to monitor. Please 

can I remind you once again that the car park is only for staff 

and parents of children who have additional needs with prior 

agreement from the school. Staff will continue to challenge 

anyone who parks without permission. This includes both 

drop off and pick up. 

 

COMMUNICATION WITH STAFF 

Please can I remind you that, in accordance with our communication policy (available on the website), all emails 

should be directed via the school office for the attention of teachers. Staff will endeavour to respond to any 

emails within 2 working days. Parents should not email teachers directly to their own accounts. Parents should 

also not contact any members of staff via social media. This is to safeguard our staff, their wellbeing and also 

support them in managing their work life balances. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

NSPCC NUMBER DAY 2024 

Just another reminder on Friday, 2nd February 2024 it is NSPCC Number 

Day. Children are able to come to school in non-school uniform. Where 

possible, please could their clothing involve numbers. For example, a 

football shirt, hoodie with a year on it, t shirt with a year on it, baseball 

hat etc. Donations to the NSPCC will be available to make thorough the 

school gateway app. 
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Weekly Newsletter 

26th January 2024 

I apologise for the lateness of the newsletter. We were struck with staff sickness at the end of last 

week. The children have enjoyed their learning this week with Year Two learning about self-portraits 

and making different tones with paint. Year One have been making fruit kebabs in DT. Reception and 

Clover have been busy learning about space and the solar system and Nursery have been learning 

about palaeontologists  

For more information about what your child is learning please visit their class page on the website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEBSITE AND CLASS UPDATES 

Please do take the time to look at the school 

website where you can find more 

information about what your child is 

learning. Teachers up-date these each week 

and it is a really good way for you to keep 

informed. 

 


